
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance   Roger Carlton   705-731-0770 
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music   Jim Saigon   705-887-5492 
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank    
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
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January 15th & 16th, 2022      Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. Jan 15th   4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Jimmy Deguara by Rita Deguara 

No Intention 

Sun. Jan 16th   9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m.. 

BC 

FF 

No Intention  

No Intention 

Wed. Jan 19th  1:00 p.m. BC No Intention 

Thurs. Jan 20th  9:00 a.m.  FF No Intention 

Fri. Jan 21st     NO MASS 

Sat. Jan 22nd    4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

No Intention  

No Intention 

Sun. Jan 23rd    9:00 a.m. 

 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

 

FF 

Holy Mass † Deceased & Living Members of the Beaudette & McPherson Families  

                     by Mike & Lucy McPherson 

No Intention 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph Ehmann, Judith Dann, 

Helen Vozza, Anne Hayes, Barbara Gartner, Hurley Family, Lister Family & the 

Batchelder Family.  
 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Anne Stinson, Rita Lenton, Pat Howards, Patrick White 

& Alan Visneskie 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 08: St. Dominic  

NEW COVID-19 HEALTH PRECAUTIONS IN PLACE FROM JANUARY 5TH TO 26TH 
 

In response to the increasing number of cases of the Omicron variant, the province of Ontario is implementing new health 

precautions and restrictions.  The measures will be in effect from Wednesday, January 5, 2022, at 12:01 a.m. for at least 21 

days until January 26, 2022. The trends in public health and health system indicators will be considerations for the 

government's decision to extend or lift the new measures. 

  

The measures that will directly impact places of worship include: 

• Reducing social gathering limits to five people indoors and 10 people outdoors. 

• Limiting capacity at organized public events to five people indoors. 

• Requiring businesses and organizations (i.e. places of worship) to ensure employees work remotely unless the nature 

of their work requires them to be on-site. 

• Limiting capacity at indoor weddings, funerals, and religious services, rites, and ceremonies to 50 percent capacity of 

the particular room. Outdoor services are limited to the number of people that can maintain 2 metres of physical 

distance. Social gatherings associated with these services must adhere to the social gathering limits. 

• Closing indoor meeting and event spaces with limited exceptions but permitting outdoor spaces to remain open with 

restrictions. 
 

In the Diocese of Peterborough, Most Reverend Bishop Miehm has provided these guidelines for the implementation of the 

health precautions: 

• Households attending the church must maintain a physical distance of 6 feet or 2 metres between each 

other.   Attendance at the church is limited to fifty percent of the church's posted capacity. 

• The clergy and the faithful must wear a face mask in the church. 

• Congregational singing is strongly discouraged at this time.  

• The processional and recessional will take place respectively from the sacristy to the sanctuary and from the sanctuary 

to the sacristy to avoid gatherings at the church doors. 

• Parish Halls are closed for the time being.  The exception to this closure is AA meetings, Food Banks and other 

designated entities.  

• The Diocesan and Parish Staff are working remotely as much as possible. 
 

It is hoped that these new measures will curtail or significantly mitigate the current surge of the Omicron variant and the 

COVID-19 virus. 
 

Updates are available on the Diocese of Peterborough Website at  

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx   

  

 

Offertory  
 

        OLQP     
 Sunday Offering           $ 385.00 

  
      St. Aloysius    
 Sunday Offering           $ 650.00 

  

 

       
 

 
 
         

http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0808.asp
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
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From the Parish Office: 
 

Offertory Envelopes: Are available at the back of the church. Please ensure your name is on the box of envelopes before taking them from the 

church. If you are unable to locate a box with your name, please call the office at 705-887-4149 or email office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca and 

speak to Pam regarding obtaining a box. If you would prefer to sign up for Pre-authorized Contributions, please also contact the office and we 

will forward the form required to start donations.   
 

Meetings Cancelled: Knights of Columbus are no longer holding in person meetings until further notice. 

         St. Aloysius Ladies Group are no longer holding in person meetings until further notice. 

 

 

 

LIVE-STREAMING OF THE MASS 
 

The Mass for the Second Sunday in Ordinary Time will be live-

streamed from the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains starting at 

5:00 p.m. on Saturday, January 15, 2022.   The Mass will be 

available thereafter on the YouTube channel for the Roman 

Catholic Diocese of Peterborough. 

 
Please join in prayer: https://youtu.be/nZg8Ya8gHGw 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

To Donate to Our Parish Securely Online:  
 

 Our Lady Queen of Peace https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/?page_id=72 
 

 St. Aloysius   https://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/?page_id=256 

 

UPDATE OF ROOF OF THE RECTORY 
 

 

We are happy to report the Rectory Roof Repairs have been 
completed by ASTRO INNOVATIONS Inc. 

 

To date the donations toward the steel roof of the rectory have 
already reached $19,778.38. Everyone’s generosity has ensured the 

expense will not be as large of a burden on our small parishes. 
 

We will continue to collect funds using the ‘Capital Fund 
Fundraising’ grey envelopes at the back of the church or a blank 

envelope with “Roof Repairs” noted on the outside. 
 

You will receive a tax receipt for total donations over $20. 

 
 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY 
JANUARY 18-25, 2022 

 

The 2022 theme for the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity, “We saw the star in the East, and we came to worship him” 
(Mt 2:2), was prepared by the Middle East Council of Churches, based in Beirut, Lebanon.  
The international theme and resources speak to our world’s urgent need for solidarity and transformation in the face of 
political, economic, and social turmoil, including the challenges and injustices highlighted by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
As we join the Christians of the Middle East in the journey to Christ’s manger, may we become a sign of the unity that 
God desires for all creation, and may we return to our home, our churches, and our world by new ways.  
We are unable to gather locally due to the pandemic health precautions so the Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough 
and area churches are joining in prayer virtually with the Greater Toronto Council of Churches. 
  

The Greater Toronto Council of Churches invites you to a livestream celebration on  
Sunday, January 23rd, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Please click the link below to join in prayer for Christian Unity: 
https://www.facebook.com/TorontoArmenianChurch/ 

 

 

 
 

OLQP 
Food Bank: A happy and healthy New Year to the Parish Family from all at Bobcaygeon Helps ( Food Bank) ! Now the holidays are over 

please remember that there are neighbours within the community in real need of help in these troubled times. Food donations in the boxes at 

the grocery stores or taken to the Food Bank at Lions Hall is welcome at any time. A couple of tins or pantry items each time you shop will 

help to support the community. Prayers too are very welcome! 

 

mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca
https://youtu.be/nZg8Ya8gHGw
https://www.facebook.com/TorontoArmenianChurch/
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